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Press Release No. 07/2024

PRESS RELEASE

INS KILTAN Embarks on Voyage to Brunei Darussalam
The majestic Indian Navy Ship, christened "INS KILTAN," sets sail on a voyage of goodwill, gracing the shores of Muara-port in Brunei Darussalam from 25 to 28 May, 2024. This three-day friendly visit, orchestrated by the esteemed Eastern Fleet of the Indian Navy, symbolizes the enduring camaraderie between the two nations. The Royal Brunei Navy is graciously extending its hospitality, fostering a bond through a tapestry of professional exchanges and spirited sports engagements.
INS KILTAN, a resplendent Anti-Submarine Warfare corvette, bears the name of the scenic Kiltan Island, nestled in India's Lakshadweep archipelago. A paragon of indigenous craftsmanship, this vessel has etched its legacy across the vast expanse of the Indian Ocean and beyond. Honoured with accolades such as the prestigious 'Most Spirited Ship' of the Eastern Fleet for 2019-20 and 'Best Ship' (corvettes category) for 2020-21, INS KILTAN epitomizes unwavering professionalism and unparalleled prowess under the stewardship of its exceptional crew.
As the maritime horizon beckons, the synergy between India and Brunei Darussalam burgeons, manifesting in a multifaceted tapestry of defence cooperation. Beyond symbolic ship visits, this synergy finds expression in a spectrum of engagements spanning educational endeavours, participation in defence expos, joint exercises, and reciprocal delegations. These endeavours not only fortify bilateral ties but also cultivate a robust framework for tackling the challenges of a dynamically evolving security landscape.
INS KILTAN's sojourn to Brunei Darussalam stands as a testament to the enduring bond between nations, underlining the shared commitment towards fostering peace, stability, and prosperity in the region.
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